
Date: August 6, 2025  Location: Elmer Boro Hall

Meeting Conducted by: Tom Ainslie, President

Attendees: Tanya Timberman, Tom Ainslie, Jim Garrison, Mike Flood

———————————————————————————————————————


BOARD MEETING - Time 6:30pm 

1. Treasurer:

- T. Timberman presented report. 

- Thank you card to be send to David Aderholdt for his donation to the League.


2. Discussion:

- Form to be generated for food trucks for 10% of proceeds to be donated to the 

league.

- Travel ball tournament fees to be made more than field wager fee.

- Softball Fall Registrations are not coming in.

- Mascot Contest form to be generated.

- List of complex projects/upgrades to be generated


- New tarps with sponsorship logo suggested.

- New mound for softball fields.


3. Upcoming Dates:

- Next regular Board meeting September 3, 2025.

- Fall Clean Up: Saturday, September 13th.

- Fall Movie Night & Trunk or Treat: Friday, October 24th


